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CBDNA Western/Northwestern Division Conference  
March 16-19, 2022 

 
 
• All visitors to the University of Puget Sound must be fully 

vaccinated and boosted to attend campus events 
 
• The university is currently not honoring any vaccination 

exemptions for visitors to campus   
 

• Masks must be worn while indoors 
 

 
At check-in or during onsite registration, conference 
attendees must present verification of vaccination via 
physical card, on the web, or personal mobile device.    


